
 

 

 
August 7, 2024 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 500355 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra-Kurla Complex Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
Symbol: RALLIS 

 
 
Sub: Increase in Volume – Clarification 
 
Ref: Email dated August 6, 2024 bearing reference number NSE/CM/Surveillance/14592 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
This has reference to the email from NSE dated August 6, 2024, seeking clarification regarding 
significant increase in volume of the security/scrip of Rallis India Limited (‘the Company’) across 
Exchanges, in the recent past. 
 
We confirm that there is no such announcement/information pending to the Stock Exchanges at 
this stage under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirement) 
Regulations, 2015 (‘SEBI Listing Regulations’). 
 
We would like to reiterate that the Company has always and will continue to adhere to the 
compliances required under the SEBI Listing Regulations and other applicable laws. 
 
You are requested to take the above clarification on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Rallis India Limited 
 
 
 
Srikant Nair 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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